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10th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT: Natural History Museum, London 
 

To link with our Geography topic on Forces of Nature, arrangements have been made for the Year 6 
children in Elm and Oak Class to visit the Natural History Museum, London on Monday 4th July 
2022.  We will be leaving school at 8:00 a.m.; please make sure your child arrives at school no later 
than 7:45 a.m. We aim to return around 7:00 p.m. depending on traffic etc.   
 

Your child will require a packed lunch, a packed tea and plenty of snacks as it will be a very long day; 
(NO GLASS BOTTLES, FIZZY DRINKS OR CHOCOLATE PLEASE).  If your child is eligible to Free 
School Meals and you would like a packed lunch to be ordered, please indicate this on the 
attached permission slip. School uniform should be worn for this trip.  If your child suffers from 
travel sickness and requires medication for the journey home, please make sure that the medication 
is clearly labelled with your child’s name and dosage and handed to Miss Winfield or Mrs Thompson – 
under no circumstances should children be given this medication to take themselves. 
 

To cover the trips costs, parents/carers are asked to make a contribution of £20 per pupil. This being 
the average cost per pupil to make the trip economically viable. This price includes transport costs, 
entrance fees and a museum workshop/show. Please be aware this trip has already been significantly 
subsidised by the school. There is no obligation to contribute, but equally the visit can only go ahead 
if there is an adequate level of support. Should contributions not be sufficient to make the visit 
economically viable, we may have to cancel the trip. 
Children are NOT allowed to bring mobile phones, handheld game consoles or iPads; your 
child may bring a camera if they wish to take photographs as a memento of the day.  Please 
note that children will be responsible for their own camera. 
 

Please complete the attached slip giving permission for your child to be taken out of school, and 
return it together with your voluntary contribution as soon as possible, but no later than Wednesday 
8th June 2022 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss H Winfield and Mrs E Thompson 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
 
 

http://www.cowley.lincs.sch.uk/


 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT: Natural History Museum, London 
 

 
I give permission for my child______________________________________ to go on the above school trip on 
Monday 4th July 2022.  I understand that my child will be travelling to and from London by coach. 
 
 

I enclose a contribution of £20 □ 
Payment can be made on ParentMail  
 

My child is eligible for Free School Meals; please order a packed lunch for my child. □ 

 
 
 
Signed___________________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
Print ____________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date _____________________________ 
 
 


